
 
 
 
 

1500 Bishop Street, P.O. Box 1060, Cambridge, ON  N1R 5X6 
Phone:  519-621-8405    Fax: 519-621-0383 

 
 
 
 
November 14, 2013 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 
Re: Board File No. EB-2013-0116 
            Cambridge and North Dumfries Hydro Inc. – Letter of Direction for 2014 

Cost of Service Application 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 
In accordance with the Board’s Letter of Direction, dated November 12, 2013, CND has 
filed with the Board a PDF version of the Notice of Application and Hearing to be 
published in the Ayr Publication on November 20, 2013 and the Cambridge Times on 
November 21, 2013. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Sarah Hughes, CPA, CA 
Chief Financial Officer 
Cambridge and North Dumfries Hydro Inc.   
1500 Bishop Street, PO Box 1060, 
Cambridge, ON N1R 5X6 
Tel 519.621.8405 Ext 2638 
Email shughes@camhydro.com   
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